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Frod 1:. no ck 1 Esquire 
Atto;:-,noy o.t Lo.w 
j?11 eso.uo lalo 
r.~nino 

Dear Sir: 

.Tune 17, 1942 

In reply to youtt letter of June 15th, 1942, 
it seem.s· beot to quote to you a statement which was 
:c1e.de by Chief Justice Sturgis: 

HThoro seomo to be 110 doubt that there 
io incompatibility betw0on tho offieo .or 
deputy shor1ff and u ~rust ice or tl1e Pee.cc. 
011in:tonn· of the Just:1.,~en, S ?,'i'.o. 484; nn:uford 
v: tc~·'!Ln, 'l :.to. l.tl; !~-tubhs ·v. Lee, 6"4 f:e. 
1a5; . :Poolor v. Recd• '73 -~7e-; 129; I-fows.rd. v. 
Hnl"l"inr~ton, 114 r~:f) • 4.43-445. Alti1ough tho 
rule 1"1ns not been appJ.ied cxpre_ssly to Wot~ry 
Pu'bl:tcs their oxpro~a stntutory a:uthor1ty to 
act as Juat1cos gives mu.ch 6round ror question~ 
:lng their ability to o.ct sfter: ncce-ptance or 
nn appointment as a deputy eherift.n 

I · am ·not able to send you tl1e· or:t;1na.l opinlon 
uri1;ten by the Chief Justice, but on ·.1sn"11ary 15th, 1942 
it wns 81v~n vrido publicity by a statement roleased by 
the Attorney General~ 

Very truly yours~ 

.Jo.bn s. s. · • _ __ 
Asai s :~ant /..t. t.oi•· in1 ,?.eno1 .. ~l 
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·,Ion. Frank Cowan 
Attorney General 
State HouGe 

" 
Dear Brother Cowan: 

FRED N. BECK 
A'ITOI.NIT•AT- LAW 

PRESQUE ISLE, MAINE 

June 15,1942 

A deputy sheriff in Presque· lsle,Donald H.DeLong, 
was recently appointed a Notary Publio by the Govornor. 
He has not as yet qualified before a dedi:mu.s justice,e.nd 
our clerk or· oou;r-ts,Robert Willie.m.s,has raised the qm stion 
of whether or·not the offices of deputy sheriff and 
notary public are incompatible. 

Williams thought the ques~ion had been raised in 
your office last year.and suggested that DeLong seek 
your opinion.Accordingly, I em writing in his behalf and 
would appreciate your giving me an opinion on this 
question at your.~onvenienoe. 

I have been unable to find the answer in the books, 
and personally see no public policy arguem.ent for making 
the two off'iaes incompatible. 

Tha.~k:ing you for your attention in this matter,I remain, 

Yours respect!'u.lly, 

~~~ 




